
Helping  
You Protect 
What Matters
Introducing The Standard 

We’re ready to help you protect what  
matters. Starting on JANUARY 1, 2022,  
Standard Insurance Company (The Standard)‡  
will be PALM BEACH BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONER’s new provider  
for Disability coverage.

Enrollment Opportunity 
During your annual enrollment period, you may enroll 

in Short Term Disability insurance and/or Long Term 

Disability insurance without answering medical 

underwriting questions. After this period, evidence 

of insurability will be required.

To learn more about coverage details available to 

you, check out your Coverage Highlights at  

mybenefits.pbcgov.org/. 

Annual Enrollment is October 26th through November 8th, 2021 

Enroll Now. Sign up for benefits at mybenefits.pbcgov.org/

Protect Your Paycheck
Short Term Disability insurance can replace 
part of your income if a disability keeps you from 
working for a short time. It pays you directly 
to help cover expenses during recovery, like 
housing, food and child care.

Long Term Disability insurance can help pay 
the bills if you become disabled and can’t work 
for an extended period. That could be a few 
months or several years. This coverage helps 
replace part of your paycheck. That can help you 
protect your lifestyle and savings.
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